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Title: Searching for new waves
Abstract

Water waves have been studied for more than 150 years. This is motivated in part by applications such as ship hydrodynamics, the planet's climate and tsunamis. They are also fascinating mathematical problems. In particular their study has contributed to many mathematical theories (free boundary problems, solitons, dispersive waves, etc). The investigation of water waves involve a combination of analytical, asymptotic and numerical techniques. In this talk we will describe recent advances which have led to the discovery of new types of waves. These new waves include solitary waves with oscillatory tails and waves with vorticity.

Details

Celebrating the Inaugural Lecture of Professor Jean-Marc Vanden-Broeck in Room 505, Mathematics Department 

Programme:

16:30
Introduction to Proceedings, Professor Richard Catlow, Executive Dean, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Faculty (MAPS), UCL.

16:40
Inaugural Lecture by Professor Jean-Marc Vanden-Broeck “Searching for new waves”.

Lecture is chaired by Professor Richard Catlow, Executive Dean, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Faculty (MAPS), UCL and introduced by Professor Dmitri Vassiliev, Head of Department of Mathematics. Professor Dmitri Vassiliev will be giving the vote of thanks.

17:30
Reception in Room 502
Link: http://www.ucl.ac.uk/Mathematics/staff/JMVB.html 
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